
 

February 27, 2022 

Dear Mrs. Fernandez,  

 
This reference letter is provided at the written request of Sarah Kaiser, who has 

asked me to serve as a reference on her behalf.  I have had the opportunity to 

work with Sarah as her clinical instructor since May 14, 2021 to today.  As a 

clinical instructor, I observe the student’s participation and interaction in the 

clinical setting and evaluate their performance and assess general knowledge 

base.  

Sarah has demonstrated an exemplary work ethos. She is a hard worker, 

professional and knowledgeable. She accepts, welcomes, and immediately 

integrates constructive criticism into her practice. It is evident she gained these 

characteristics from her past experience as a Patient Care Attendent for Scripps 

Green.  In every clinical rotation Sarah strives to give all tasks, even the seeming 

routine, her absolute best effort. She holds herself accountable to her goals, is 

organized and careful in her work. I have enjoyed working with her, witnessing 

her growth and I look forward to hearing more about her continued success as 

an Registered Nurse. In summary, I highly recommend Sarah Kaiser for any 

position or endeavor that she may seek to pursue. In my humble opinion she will 

be an asset for any organization. Please feel free to contact me if you have any 

questions. 

 

Sincerely, 
 

 

 
Christine Borillo MSN RN | Adjunct Clinical Faculty 
Entry Level Master's Program 
San Diego Regional Campus, Asuza Pacific University 
cborillo@apu.edu 

UC San Diego Health 
200 W Arbor Drive 

San Diego, CA 92103 

T: 619.543.3224 

 

Christine M. Borillo MSN RN 
Capacity Management 
 
Nursing Supervisor 
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